Bayside High School
School Advisory Council 
Meeting Minutes - November 8, 2023

Members in attendance: Holli Zander, Jennifer Laham, Cheryl Chamberlain, Miranda Eaves, Philip Greblick, Colin Thomke, Melissa Thomke, Briitney Herndon, Noelle Walters, Anayiah Adderley, Brianna Barber, Kayla Alcindor, Selah Reid, Mia Bella Reiman

Call to order at 5:03pm by co-chair Jennifer Laham.

School updates were provided by Holli Zander.  Some highlights were the upcoming Talent Show sponsored by the Junior Class of 2025, Bayside’s music department accomplishments that included Show Choir getting a superior rating at district, theatre arts getting a superior rating at the International Thespian Excellence Awards, and our marching band getting a superior rating for the 9th year in a row.  A special mention was given to Bayside student and percussionist, Nate Fret, for being accepted into the 2024 Florida All-State Symphonic Band. 

New Business:
SAC Funding Requests 
· English teacher, Miranda Eaves, requested new copies of the Great Gatsby.  A motion was made to approve by Cheryl Chamberlain, and 2nd by Brittney Herndon and passed by unanimous vote.
· Assistant Principal, John Johnson, requested funding for AMC bundles for their math competition.  Motion to approve was made by Miranda Eaves, 2nd by Melissa Thomke and passed by unanimous vote.
· Teacher, Philip Greblick gave a presentation regarding his request for funding for renewing student subscriptions to CodeCombat. After discussion, a motion to approve was made by Cheryl Chamberlain and 2nd by Jennifer Laham and passed by unanimous vote.

The next SAC meeting will be held Wednesday, December 13, 2023 at 5pm in the media center.

Jennifer Laham motioned for the meeting to be adjourned, 2nd by Holli Zander.  Meeting was adjourned at 5:37pm.
